﻿Faculty Governance Committee
Report to Faculty Senate
March 18, 202


Réponse to items referred to the committee


1 - The approved annual faculty review process allows for an appeal of a chair's evaluation to the dean of the college. In  units organized differently (e.g. Ottenheimer Library, Bowen Law School)an administrator to whom an appeal may be filed must be stipulated. This will require legislation which the committee will propose in the fall.

2.  The process for and selection of Core Council members not currently specified in the constitution will be delegated to the Core Council for development and inclusion in its operating policies. Once developed, the Core Council shall share the process with the Faculty Senate  for information.



[bookmark: _GoBack]Implementation of newly approved legislation for annual review and post tenure review of faculty

Inasmuch as there are a number of academic units with approved governance documents and there is a newly approved annual review and post tenure review policy at the campus level, the committee needs to assure that there are no units whose criteria or processes are in conflict with campus policy.  Therefore, units are asked to review the relevant sections of their governance documents to assure conformity with the campus requirements and to share the result of this review with the committee no later than April 8, 2022. A letter describing the process needed along with the approved campus policy will be sent to unit chairs / directors next week.
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